
Shori, Sunil 
2/8/2012 10:15:41 PM
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: H-Forms

Shilpa,

We will provide our position on the use of A-Forms instead of H-Forms for validation and hydro-testing 
digs after we have had an opportunity to investigate recent allegations related to welds and welding on 
hydro-tested segments. However, it should be noted that although during our face-to-face meeting it 
was stated that comparison of historically recorded vs. as found pipe specifications had been provided 
to the CPUC within the semi-annual transmission report submitted by PG&E, review of that report 
indicates no such comparisons have been provided.

The absence of such comparative information makes it is difficult for CPSD to determine that the 
data being obtained per the H-Forms is not yielding information of significant value and, as such, the H- 
Form could be replaced with the A-Form going forward. Nonetheless, we continue to be in favor of 
finding ways to streamline the data collection process in order to facilitate more effective use of 
resources during hydro-testing.

Thanks, Shilpa.

Sunil

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com]
Sent: Mon 2/6/2012 4:34 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil
Subject: Thanks for the vm. I'll let the team know they should expect to hear back Wed EOD. I know 
you are hard at work.

SB GT&S 0037810

mailto:SRRd@pge.com

